Lamar University Staff Council March 9, 2017

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Stacie Granger

Delores mentioned that Deans have the authority to move employees in their departments without warning and without consulting the employee. She was given 3 days to move 42 years of working in the Music Department to the Communications building.

Stephanie mentioned that she had been written up for "not having the skills necessary to do her job" after having done the job for 12 years.

The next Staff Council meeting will be April 11, 2017 at 10:00 on the 8th floor of the Gray Library.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephanie Allen, Secretary Lamar University Staff Council